Dear Students,

Welcome to the new school year! I'm thrilled to have you in my classroom this year. I'm looking forward to a year filled
with challenges and excitement. The following outline aims to help you and your parents feel more comfortable with
what the year has in store.

This year, we will focus on the following areas:

6th Grade middle school, HR rules, expectations, procedures, HR team building!
PA standards for math grades 6,7,8.
PA standards for science 6th grade
e 8th Grade Religion
In addition to classroom lectures and textbook reading, we will do plenty of hands-on activities such as HR team
building activities, morning meetings, math group learning, and science labs.
In order to accomplish all of our learning goals this year, there are some school supplies you will need. Please bring
the following school supplies to class by September 7th:

e Art box with name and HR printed on the top in a black sharpie. Art box should include:

e  Crayons, markers, colored pencils

e 1 black sharpie

e Scissors

e  Glue stick

e A pack of index cards

e Tape

e FACTS will charge a $10.00 art fee at the beginning of the school year for the fall, and $10.00 art fee for the
winter.

*****Each student must bring in a pack of lined loose leaf paper for the classroom. **********

e Pencil case that includes: a pack of pencils, 2 red pens, 1 black sharpie, a pack of blue/black pens, 1
Iarge eraser-************

If you have any questions about these items please don'’t hesitate to ask me! In addition, if you have questions or
concerns about any part of the school year please reach out to me by email at jkuttner@sainthelenaschool.org
Important Reminders

The first day of school for grades 5-8 is Thursday, September 7, 2023. This is a full day with regular dismissal
time at 3:00 pm.

Please note that school begins at 8:10am in the school yard each morning and it is important that you arrive on time
and ready to learn as we’'ll have a lot of exciting material to cover each day.

Monday, September 18, @ 6:30 pm is our “Back to School Night.”

I look forward to getting to know you better and helping you achieve all of your education goals for the year.

Let’'s work together to make this the best year ever!

Sincerely,

Ms. Jamie Kuttner






